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It is a pleasure to announce the acceptance of one of the graduate students of our Master's
Program, Lumadaiara Vitorino, as a PhD student at the Institut National de Recherche en
Informatique et en Automatique (INRIA), one of the biggest IT research centers in Europe.
During the next three years (at least), she will be working on a new version of the Fish School
Search algorithm, which aims to solve constrained problems.
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